
I would like to express my deepest appreciation to all the members who showed up 
ready to rock at our work party last Saturday ( about 30 members).  Your energy and 
enthusiasm was incredible.  Everything that needed to be done got done and then some. 
You all did an awesome job. We now have the rest of the year to enjoy our beautiful 
range.  
 
Have a great shooting season and be safe and healthy.  
 
Thanks again,  George Tripp, your President 
 


